
Newspaper Announcements for SU Teams (Virtual Events) 
 
 
1. Girls are faced with a lot of pitfalls and setbacks on their journey to adulthood, and you can’t 
underestimate how important it is for them to face the world with a belief in their own abilities, 
without fear of limitations. At Girl Scouts, girls will gain leadership skills and confidence to tackle 
problems head-on. Maybe she’ll find her voice as an advocate for an issue she cares about or 
make a difference in her community by solving a problem through a take action project. Maybe 
she’ll join a troop, create her own destiny as a Juliette, or participate in a Girl Scout group that 
meets online. To learn more about what Girl Scouts has to offer, join one of our Virtual 
Introductions or “Try-It” Saturdays! Visit gsneo.org/welcome for registration information. 
 
 
2. Girl Scouts has always been committed to providing all girls with leadership opportunities, 
skill building activities, and lifelong friends! Although social distancing forces us to be apart, Girl 
Scouts is keeping girls connected and engaged through virtual activities the whole family can 
enjoy! You and your girl can start your Girl Scout experience now for just $35, and you won’t 
have to renew your membership until 2021. A membership with Girl Scouts of the USA is a 
valuable investment in your girl's future. To learn more about Girl Scouts, join one of our Virtual 
Introductions or “Try-It” Saturdays! Visit gsneo.org/welcome for registration information. 
 
 
3. There’s never been a better time to be part of Girl Scouts and to share the experience with 
friends and family! Girl Scouts has been around for more than 108 years for a reason – girls are 
the focus! Girls need a safe place to try new things, make new friends, and be themselves – 
free from competition and full of encouragement. Girl Scouts offers girls the chance to explore 
every dream, join a circle of supportive friends, and help change the world. To learn more about 
Girl Scouts, join one of our Virtual Introductions or “Try-It” Saturdays! Visit gsneo.org/welcome 
for registration information. 


